
 
 

 
 
 
 

4861      Special Release                    19 December, 2024 
 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR 2024/2025 INAUGURAL LECTURE 

SERIES/UNIVERSITY LECTURE 

 

As the 2024/2025 Academic session is scheduled to commence on Monday, 14 April 2025, I write 

to request Deans/Directors of Institutes to kindly submit the names of Professors who would like 

to deliver their inaugural lectures during the session. 

 

Preference should be given to Departments which were not able to field candidates in the last 

academic session. 

 

For the University Lecture, it is the turn of Faculty of the Social Sciences. Where there is nobody 

interested in representing the Faculty, other Faculties will be given the opportunity to present the 

University Lecture. 

 

Names of the lecturers, Departments and titles of their lectures should be submitted to the Office 

of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic) not later than Monday, 13 January 2025. 

 

It is expected that the 2024/2025 Inaugural Lecture series will begin on 24 April, 2025. 

 

Please expedite action. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
 
G.O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Senate 


